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May 24, 1954

Mrs, James Black Dog Sr.,
Emmit, North Dakota

Dear Mrs. Black Dog:

Thank you for your letter of May 12, and the
Authorization of Settlement signed by Lillie E, Wolf, The
settlement of her case will depend upon the decision of the
court, as you know, and there is nothing further I can do
here in her behalf,

I should like to have seen her keep the land, but
gince that was impossible and she refused the accept the
money for the appraised valuation and took the case to court,
she will now have to abide by the court's decision.

My best wishes to you and your husband, and I hope
that Mrs, Wolf will get a satisfactory settlement.

Sincerely yours,

Usher L, Burdick, M. C.
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